
                         Our surgery doors will be closed  

                                 on Bank Holiday  

         Thursday 2nd June 2022 

         Friday 3rd June 2022 

 

Should you need to see a Doctor whilst we are closed please call the 

surgery on the usual number 01132951600 or 999 for a medical 

emergency. 

 

 

The surgery will re-open on Monday 6th June 2022 at 7am. 
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